PO Box 471 Cooper Station New York, New York 10003 July 19, 1967

## To All National Committee Members:

Dear Comrades,

The enclosed report summarizes a recent special NEC discussion on the 1968 presidential election campaign.

We are putting it out for the information of NC members to stimulate thought and discussion on the openings and possibilities we will have through the SWP presidential campaign. The report is particularly aimed at how the campaign can be used to increase our rate of recruitment.

The material in this report will be incorporated into the political report at the YSA plenum.

Comradely,

Lèw Jones

National Chairman